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Happy Holidays from Pier 32! It’s hard to believe how quickly the year 
has gone by and we are just a few weeks from 2016. Here are your 

winter announcements and reminders for the holiday season.

There’s still one more day to get your 
decorating done! Judging for the Boat 
Decoration Contest begins December 

12th at 5pm in the Boater’s Lounge. 
Here are the full official rules:

• • • • •
All boaters are invited to participate

Each SLIP gets one vote
NO voting for your own boat

Slips can be turned in to the Marina 
Office up until 5pm, December 12th

PIER 32

Did you know?
For the first time ever, National City 
has an ice skating rink! It’s free to 
skate until 10:00pm on December 

10th and 11th. Hurry over to 
901 National City Blvd. before the 

ice melts!


